
CORRIGENDUM
The following acknowledgement was unintentionally omitted from the paper by Philip Musgrove,
Riadh Zeramdini, & Guy Carrin published on pp.134–142 of Vol. 80, No. 2: ‘‘Thanks are due to
Jean-Pierre Poullier, Patricia Hernández, Chandika Indikadahena and Takondwe Mwase of WHO
for the National Health Accounts estimates, to Peter Heller of the IMF for data on central
government tax structure and expenditures, and to Ke Xu of WHO for the calculations of
catastrophic health expenditure. Discussions with Alan Tait of the WHO Commission on
Macroeconomics and Health and Alex Preker of theWorld Bank, as well as those just named, have
been extremely helpful.’’

 


